Sayyid Al-Hakeem stresses serving Dhi Qar, calls to complete stalled projects

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Chairman of Dhi Qar
Provincial Council, Mr. Abdul Baqgi Al-Omari, and listened to the council's perspective on
supporting Dhi Qar's projects and serving its residents.

His Eminence stressed the importance of integrated performance between the governor and the
provincial council to enhance services and development. H.E. illustrated the importance of
addressing stalled projects and prioritizing strategic projects that could significantly
improve services and urban development.

H.E. also called for leveraging Dhi Qar's agricultural, tourism, industrial, and oil resources.
Moreover, H.E. emphasized the importance of providing youth job opportunities, focusing on the

districts and sub-districts.



